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As a trauma/acute care surgeon I cannot leave my job in order to vote. This is not a 

tenable to reasonable process for those of us who are in healthcare and responsible 

for patient's lives. This bill would make us chose between our constitutional right to 

vote and our responsibility towards patients. Imagine being injured in a car accident 

and arriving to a hospital only to have no doctor there to take care of you.  I am highly 

against this moving forward. 


